eChalk Release 59.52.0.0 Date: 04/29/20

Enhancements

Site Alerts

A GRAND SIERRA SCHOOL DISTRICT ALERT

All Schools Closed

With a deep feeling of responsibility to help mitigate the spread of COVID-19, all schools in the district
have temporarily transitioned to distance learning. All athletics (practices and games), arts (rehearsals
and performances), retreats, and club activities are canceled until school resumes. Please visit our
COVID-19 webpage for frequent updates. Stay well and contact the school for any questions.

Site Alerts have been updated to allow either Banner Style alerts and now new Pop-Up Style
alerts. These new alerts will pop up when a uservisits your website. It will be the first thing that
they see and puts veryimportantinformation right in front of them immediately.

'} We alsointroduced the Active Alerts indicator. This icon will display on the lower right
corner of your website if there are any currently published alerts that have been
dismissed (if someone closes the popup or banneralert). Clicking on the icon will bring
the alerts back so the usercan see them.

All newly created alerts will use the Pop-
Up Style by default. You can select
which style you prefer when creating or
updatingan alert.

Fixes
Accessibility Fixes

We made several minor accessibility corrections to remove any text that is too small,
redundant title text and links that had improper styling.



